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Press Release 12-31-14 
 
On 12-27-14 at approximately 11:44 AM a motor vehicle stop was initiated on Landham Road in 
the area of Stagecoach Lane.  The suspect vehicle turned onto Stagecoach Lane reversing 
direction in the cul-de-sac.  The vehicle stopped momentarily but when the officer began exiting 
his cruiser the suspect fled at a high rate of speed passing several vehicles.  Suspect vehicle 
travelled north on Landham Road failing to stop for the officer subsequently crashing into two 
vehicles with the driver fleeing on foot.  A foot pursuit ensued leading into a heavily wooded, 
marshy area south of Boston Post Road.  A perimeter was established to the extent possible with 
the assistance of the Wayland Police Department. 
 
A Massachusetts State Police Canine Unit arrived a short time later along with a second trooper 
for assistance.  A track was conducted with the canine but unfortunately the suspect was not 
located.  The two Troopers and Sudbury officer on the track sustained numerous 
abrasions/contusions traversing the terrain. 
 
The ensuing investigation positively identifying the individual who fled as Igor C. Campos (21) 
of 315 Hosmer Street in Marlborough, MA who is being charged with: 
 

 Altered Muffler/Exhaust 
 Speeding 
 Marked Lanes Violation 
 Annoying Operation of a Motor Vehicle 
 Operating to Endanger (Recklessly) 
 Leaving the Scene of a Personal Injury Accident 
 Failure to Stop for a Police Officer 
 Operating with a Revoked License 
 Disorderly Conduct 
 Trespassing 

 
An arrest warrant was sought for Campos and Marlborough Police Department took him into 
custody Tuesday morning, 12-30-14.  As well, two additional individuals are expected to be 
charged with Misleading a Police Officer during the investigation.  Minor injuries were sustained 
by the one of the motorists struck but were not transported.   
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Scott Nix 
Chief of Police 


